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Tuesday 14th January 2025   
  
Dear Parents/ Carers   
   
Year 6 visit to Young Citizen Scheme @ The Deco Theatre – Tuesday 11th February  
   
We have a fantastic opportunity to take our Year 6 children to The Deco Theatre to participate in an event run by the 
Young Citizen Scheme. The aim of this event is to heighten awareness of personal safety and promote community 
awareness and responsibility.  
  
As part of the trip, children will participate in six workshops and watch a drama performance which will cover:  

• Fire and water safety  
• Road and rail safety  
• Substance misuse  
• Hate crime  
• Crime prevention  
• Healthy relationships  

  
This is a fantastic opportunity to educate our children on what it means to be a good citizen and their responsibility 
to keep themselves and their community safe.   
   
Travel   
The children will be travelling to and from the venue by coach. We will be leaving school promptly at 09:10am and 
will be returning to school at the end of the school day.   
   
Cost and Permissions   
The event at the Deco is fully funded by the Young Citizen Scheme so we only need to pay for the coach transport to 
and from the venue. The cost for the trip will therefore be £9.50 per child to cover transport costs.   
  
What to Bring  
Children will need to wear their full school uniform for the day and bring a named packed lunch and water bottle 
from home.  
  
If you would like your child to participate in the trip, please log in via your ParentPay account to pay for this trip 
and return the completed permission slip AND image consent form to your child’s class teacher by 31st January 
2025.   
   
Yours faithfully,   
   
Mrs Sarah Heavens  
Assistant Headteacher  
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Permission Slip    
    
Year 6 visit to visit to The Deco Theatre – Tuesday 11th February 2025  
    
  
Child's Name:        Class:      
    
  
I give permission for my child to visit The Deco Theatre on Tuesday 11th February 2025  
    
Please confirm the following:    
  

  I confirm that I have made payment via ParentPay for £9.50  
or    

  My child is in receipt of a Pupil Premium Grant and I would like to access funds from their Pupil Premium 
Grant     
    
Lunch:    
  

I understand that I will need to provide a packed lunch for my child on the day  
  
      
  
Signed     Date:      
Parent/Guardian    
    
Please log in via your ParentPay account to pay for this trip, no later than Friday 31st January 2025.  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

  
   

  
I, _______________, have read the conditions of use and give permission for my child’s image to be used for the 
following:  
  

  Tick for 
permission  

In printed publications e.g. resident’s magazine, leaflets, reports, posters, 
banners, magazine  

  

On the council’s website and associated websites, managed by or on behalf of the 
council  

  

On social media pages and feeds managed by West Northamptonshire Council (X  
(formerly known as Twitter), Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn)  

  

In promotional or informative video produced by or on behalf of the council.    

In magazines, newsletters or other printed and digital publications produced by 
external companies on our behalf.   

  

 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________    Date ____________________  
 

 


